
4. GENERAL BUSINESS

NEW CITY PLAN – ZONING CHANGES

The Committee decided that the tour should be arranged for those areas of the city
where changes to the zonings have occurred, as a result of the introduction of the
new City Plan earlier this year.

The tour is to take place on 26 November 1999 at 2.00pm.


